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Inquiry into Food Security in Victoria 
 
OzHarvest would like to thank the committee for the opportunity to make a submission 
to this inquiry. The submission discusses impacts and intervention opportunities for 
household food insecurity. 
 

Introduction 
 
OzHarvest is Australia’s leading food rescue organisation, rescuing good food from 
going waste and delivering it to charities that support people experiencing food 
insecurity. We’ve been operating in Victoria since 2014 and we have rescued over 11 
million kgs of quality nutritious food from over 1,827 businesses, delivering it to 313 
agencies and providing over 32 million meals for Victorian families and individuals.  

 
The following is a submission from OzHarvest as a standalone organisation. In addition, 
we have also coordinated a joint submission on behalf of a collective of agencies we 
deliver food to, who provide essential food relief for Victorians. 

 
Central to our submission is the essential requirement that the Victorian Government 
take action to address food security at its root causes: poverty, inequality, housing, 
health and discrimination. While food relief will always be needed as an emergency 
service, and we welcome funding to support this essential work, it is not a sustainable 
intervention to tackle chronic food insecurity. Our recommendations for addressing 
food insecurity are outlined below. 

  
























